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Comments: I have been down the River of No Return. It is iconic and a precious resource in its own right without

regard to its mineral deposits. It supports endangered species including salmon, steelhead, and bull trout.

 

The River of No Return Wilderness should be inviolate. Too frequently, people try to disregard parts or the whole

of the Wilderness Act as if it applied only when convenient.

 

Under NO circumstances should road construction enter designated Wilderness area. 

ANY road construction close to wilderness would disturb and could displace wildlife in Wilderness with noise

pollution and with sediment pollution in streams within the Wilderness.

 

Do not deny the impacts of the Stibnite Gold Project, and do deny the permit. 

Perpetua Resource needs to - must be required to - finish cleaning up the mine site.

 

Thank you for your consideration.


